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TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools  

      Board of Education  

  

FROM:    Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations  

    

SUBJECT:    Field Maintenance Intergovernmental Agreement  

  

DATE:    April 9, 2019 

  

  

Summary 

 

On November 20, 2014, the board entered into an agreement with the Park District of Oak Park regarding 

sports field maintenance. That agreement is expires June 30, 2019. The expiring agreement is attached. 

 

Our attorneys have reviewed the agreement and PDOP is reviewing our attorneys’ comments. It is expected that the 

comments will be resolved between the attorneys before the April 30, 2019 board meeting.  

 

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 approve the revised 

Field Maintenance Intergovernmental Agreement at the April 30, 2019 meeting. 


